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Instead of directing the Department of Justice to study ways to address unlawful 

possession of firearms, why not study ways to encourage lawful use of firearms the 

conform with the 2nd Amendment.  Universal reciprocity of concealed carry is one 

way to do this.  Twenty one states have full reciprocity, which means these states 

honor all US-issued concealed carry permits.  I oppose SB348. 


